CESPHN RAP PROGRESS REPORT

CESPHN is proud to say we have completed our first Innovate RAP and our second draft Innovate RAP is

conditionally endorsed by Reconciliation Australia.
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RELATIONSHIPS 30/31 actions completed, 1 unable to do during 2020 due to COVID
RESPECT 37/40 completed actions, 3/40 on track and in progress will continue to complete

OPPORTUNITIES 16/23 completed actions, 6/23 on track and in progress and carried over to new RAP

Our new plan will commence early 2021 and go through to 2023. We look forward to working toward
Reconciliation with community within our catchment region and the changes we can make internally to better
support Aboriginal and Torres Strait islander staff, community and organisations/businesses in the region.

Central and Eastern Sydney PHN acknowledges the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples of this nation. We —
acknowledge the Traditional Custodians and Sovereign People of the land across which we work. We recognise their ﬂ +
continuing connection to land, water and community and pay respect to Elders past, present and emerging. —




